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Guns are a scourge, both in Oregon and nationwide. Expediting suicides is a fact of 

life which all should be opposed to.   

 

Establishing a licensing program for gun dealers is a common-sense precaution to 

ensure that the laws Oregon has passed to control guns and their sale, in fact, being 

followed, and to provide data on compliance for enforcement. Please pass this bill. 


